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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Casey M, Year 1- Leon G, Year 2- Heidi K, Year 3- Sara N, 
Year 4- Kaden R, Year 5 – Jacob S, Year 6- Lewis O 

Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Szymon M  (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 
Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’ and ‘Reading’ are invited to our assembly on Friday,  

12th July at 9.00am.  

Y6 Bag Pack – Tesco Buckshaw 
Year 6 will be bag packing on Saturday, 6th July at Tesco in Buckshaw. They will need to wear their 

school uniform and school shoes and arrive 5 minutes before their allocated time and then collected an 
hour later. 

Reception Class Assembly- CHANGE OF DATE/TIME 
Reception would like to invite parents/carers/grandparents into school to watch their class assembly on 

Thursday, 18th July at 2.45pm.  Hope you can come and join them. 

Non-Uniform for Chocolate Bingo 
There is non-uniform day on Friday, 12th July for donations of chocolate for the bingo. 

Library and Reading Books 
Please send in any reading/library books you have at home. We will not be issuing any new reading 

books after the 10th July but still encourage reading and share books you have at home with your child. 

End of Year Presentation Assembly 
Our end of term assembly is on Thursday, 18th July at 9.15am. Some parents have been given a 

‘special’ invite but all parents/guardians are welcome to join us. 

Y6 Trip to Gullivers World 
Year 6 trip to Gulliver’s World is on Wednesday, 17th July.  We will leave school at 9.15am and return to school 

by approximately 5.30pm. They don’t need to wear school uniform but can wear jeans/trousers, TShirt, 
sweatshirt, suitable footwear, coat & sun hat.  Please apply sun cream if it due to be sunny as they will be 

outside all day. 

Y5 Ukulele Concert 

The children would like to invite their parents/carers/grandparents into school for a short concert on 

Friday, 12th July at 2.45pm. 
 

ROUNDERS: All Saints’ took part in a Rounders competition at Duke Street Primary. Chorley schools changed 

the Rounders format to comply with the rules of the Bolton League. We struggled to get to grips with the new 

format and did not win any of our matches but it was good to see how the new game is actually played. Well 

done to Leah, Cori, Lili-Grayce, Ruby, Michael, Jessie, Kailah, Kacper, Jack, Dylan, Brogan & Macie. 

GIRLS’ FOOTBALL: All Saints’ hosted a girls’ football tournament on our field with three local schools.  Our first 

match against Duke Street, was tough but with two goals from Cori we won 2-1. We then played Coppull 

Primary. Cori again scored 2 goals in the first half and that also became the final score. Our team played very 

well in both matches and everyone played their best to give us two wins and to win us the competition and Gold 

medals. Well done to Brooke, Ellie, Cori, Lili-Grayce, Jessie, Sarah-Louise, Brogan and Macie. Player of the 

match was awarded to Macie. 

 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Courage’ 
 "The Lord himself goes before you and will be with you; he will never leave 

you nor forsake you”. Deuteronomy 31:8 



 
 
 

Date Event Details 
6.7.19 Y6 Bag Pack Tesco, Buckshaw Village 

10.7.19 Reception/Year 2 Trip, Southport  

11.7.19 Y6 Leavers Performance 6.00pm 

12.7.19 Non-uniform for Chocolate Bingo 
Y5 Ukulele Concert 

 
2.45pm 

18.7.19 Reception Assembly 2.45pm 

17.7.19 Y6 Trip to Gulliver’s World 
Nursery Graduation 

 
11.00am & 2.30pm 

19.7.19 Sports Day 9.30am 

22.7.19 Chocolate Bingo  

23.7.19 End of Term Service 
Teddy Bear Picnic Lunch 
Finish for Summer Holidays 

11.00am in Church 
£2.20 if not entitled to FSM 
2.15pm 

3.9.19 School Re-Opens  

. Attendance – The Magic 97 
Well done everyone! Keep up the good work!  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The attendance percentage is being calculated on the number of children achieving the Magic 97%. 
  

The averages: Week 1 – 91.4%, Week 2 – 84.9%, Week 3 – 88%, Week 4 – 87.3%, 
Week 5 – 85.3% 

 

The winning class is Year 6 with 96.3% of children making The Magic 97. 

Lunchtime Award  
John B, Y1 
Lily-mai, Y3 
Riley P, Y5 

 

Supporting Young People Online: A free guide created by Childnet providing Information 
and advice for parents and carers on supporting young people online. The advice is also 
available in 12 additional languages including Arabic, Hindi, Polish, Spanish, Urdu and Welsh. 

Clubs for Summer 2 half term 
 

Monday – Homework, Y3/4 Rounders Club, Y1/2 Athletics  
Tuesday –Homework, Hob Nobs, Y4/5/6 Kwik Cricket, Y5/6 Rounders (lunchtime),  

Wednesday – Homework  
Thursday – Homework, Hob Nobs, KS2 Athletics  

Friday – Homework 
Mr Crow will be running a Change 4 Life Club on a Monday and Thursday Lunchtime. This club is 

for those that don’t normally get involved in after-school clubs. 

Sports Day- CHANGE OF DATE 
Please ensure that your child has their PE Kit in school for PE Lessons 

and we are currently practising every day for Sports Day  

Sports Day will be on Friday, 19th July starting at 9.30am for 

Reception to Year 6.   
Obviously, this will be weather permitting – we will send out a group text on 

the day to notify you of any changes! 

Class Photos:Please return any orders by 3.15pm Monday, 8th July so we can send them 

off and your photos will back by the end of term. 

Water 
We can’t stress enough how important it is for the children to have a water bottle 

in school during this hot weather to keep hydrated. 
All Saints’ water bottles are available from the school office for £1 or any water bottle with a sports cap 

can be used.  
 

Can you please check if you have a grey Asda boys coat aged 7-8 with a fur trim around the 
hood which may have been taken in error. The coat has been missing for a few weeks and 
belongs to a child in Year 1. Thank you. 


